
High Power Match Report 

DECEMBER 2024 

 

The weather was not a good day to shoot.  Rain all day with moderate 

ground fog made the shooting a challenge.  Due to the rain and muddy 

conditions, we modified our match to a 3 X 600 instead of the typical 

events we shoot.  The turnout was small because of the weather but 

for those of us who shot we had fun. 

 

Name     1st String  2nd String 3rd String  Total 

John Teachey   200-9X   196-7X  200-8X  596-24X 

Brian Turlington  195-7X  196-11X  196-8X  587-26X 

Scott Johnson   196-6X   194-7X  194-9X  584-22X 

Bob Wills     184-3X   171-1X  190-3X   545-7X 

 

Our next match will be a CMP Match on January 25th gate opens at 

08:00 and first shot is 09:15. We will be shooting the CMP High Power 

Standard Course 80 shots. 

I would like to work with any PGC Club member who wants to give our 

sport a try.  If you are interested in shooting the match but need some 

help with equipment, give me a call or email and I will try to help you 

get set up for a match. 

Safe Shooting  

Bob Wills  

High Power Match Director  

(843) 906-5929  

Click Here to send me an email. 

 

mailto:bobhighpower@gmail.com

